
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Water Board, 

I live in Stanislaus county and have most of my life. My livelihood has always come from 

agriculture and food production. Your proposal to restrict water will devastate that commerce 

and increase my cost of living directly. With drought conditions already present and sure to 

return in years to come, this proposal will eliminate water and electricity resources that ensure 

affordable rates to those who work and live in the San Joaquin valley. What do you propose we 

do in the circumstances that will result? Will I loose my job? Will I be able to afford to live in 

my house on my property? What will happen to my neighbors?  

  I have observed this area grow over the course of my 52 years with the construction of the Don 

Pedro dam and the expansion of the resources it has provided. To radically curtail those 

resources would begin a domino effect that would remove the very commerce that supports your 

existence.  

  I strongly encourage you to reconsider your priorities and take seriously the people you are 

charged to serve. 

  

  

Regards: 

Darryl Cully 

4001 S. Sperry Rd. 

Denair, Ca. 95316 

209 529-5069 

darrylcully@att.net  

 

 
 
 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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